
On May 22, 2017, COGCC Environmental Staff, Kris Neidel inspected the Lone Pine field. The inspection 
purpose was to observe the current status of the field after a recent freeze thaw event. No upsets were 
observed at the well Locations or other Facilities beyond what has previously been documented in prior 
inspections. All visible piping was observed, the pits were observed, the field was area around wells and inside 
the field was observed, no upsets were detected. All attached Photos were taken on 5/22/2017. 
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